12 January 1932.

Dr. Gerhardt von Bonin,
Dept. of Anatomy,
University of Illinuis,
1817 West Fulk Street,
EHIE.A-G{}' I.l..li' Unﬂli]ﬂlr

Déar Dr. von Bonind

Many thanks for your letter and enclosura, which I
herewith return. I cannot eay how scrry I am that you should
be put to so much trouble, at present apparently for nothing.
It is difficult to Judge whether the major factor is the financial
depression, or the intrinaic unreadability of the book. It is,
however, somewhat reassuring, that, as I hear from the publishars,
the English adition has sold extremaly wall.

In view of thie I venture t¢ hope that it will later
be found worth while to re-cpen the guestionj in the meanwhile
I can only express my apprecilation of the kindness and intereat
which you have shown,

Yours singarely,



